
         
 
 

 

GLENWOOD SCHOOL 
Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN 

Tel: 01243 373120 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH 

E-mail  adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers      27th January 2025 
 
YEAR 11 TRIP TO IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM LONDON - MONDAY 
24TH FEBRUARY 2025 
 
I would like to offer your child the opportunity to visit The Imperial War Museum in 
London to look at rationing and food availability during and after the war.  In the 
spring term we will be recreating recipes and dishes of the period. 
 
We will travel to London Victoria station by train and walk 35 minutes past sights of 
London to the museum.  We will then return from London Victoria to Emsworth and 
then walk back to school in the afternoon, arriving at approximately 4.45pm which 
will mean that you will need to collect your child from school.  I will keep parents 
informed of the exact pickup time. 
 
The museum is free of charge and pupils are welcome to bring a maximum of £10 to 
spend on the day in the museum.  Please provide your child with a packed lunch; if 
your child receives free school meals, lunch will be provided, however you may wish 
to pack extra snacks and water for the long day. 
 
Phones will be permitted on the trip as pupils may wish to listen to music on the train. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs R Smith 
 
Mrs R Smith – Food Technology Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 11 IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM – 24TH FEBRUARY 2025 

 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the above trip. 
 
Name of pupil:  ……………………………………..  Tutor Group: …………………… 
 
I confirm that I am able to collect my child from school at approximately 4.45pm  
 
(If you are unable to collect please e-mail: Rachel.smith@glenwood.hants.sch.uk) 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………..  Date: …………………………… 
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